







July 10, 2025

Honourable Paul Calandra
Minister of Education
Ontario Ministry of Education
438 University Avenue, 5th Floor
Toronto, ON M5G 2K8

SENT BY EMAIL

Dear Minister Calandra,

Pursuant to *Ontario Regulation 83/24, Director of Education Performance Appraisal*, I present the 2024-2025 Performance Appraisal for Dr. Marianne Mazzorato, Director of Education for the Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board (DPCDSB).

On behalf of DPCDSB Trustee Darryl D'Souza, Chair of the Director's Performance Review Committee, I attest that this is the full cycle final performance appraisal for the 2024-2025 evaluation period.

In compliance with paragraph 7 of subsection 8(2) of the Regulation, feedback was requested in respect of the Director's Performance Appraisal from community partners and stakeholders, identified by the aforementioned committee, which included:

- 1. Each member of the board.
- 2. Each student trustee of the board.
- 3. Each member of every statutory, ad hoc, or other committee of the board.
- 4. Each staff member of the board who reports directly to the director of education.
- 5. Each parent member of the Catholic school council at each school of the board.
- 6. A representative nominated by each local employee association representing employees of the board.
- 7. A representative sample of community partners and stakeholders, as identified by the committee with input from the director of education.

This letter and the full cycle Director's Performance Evaluation, as well as the related board resolution, have been posted to the DPCDSB website.

For your information and reference.

R. Byers,

Sincerely,

Supervish